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2022 Annual Service Plan 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 10, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
1. Approve the 2022 ASP and the 20-point action plan that identifies 25 initiatives, 

including: 
a) Optimizing capacity on all routes, at all times of day, to accommodate demand by 

continuing to apply COVID-19 modified capacity thresholds of 80% capacity (e.g. 
40 customers per 12m bus) and incrementally increasing up to 100% capacity 
(e.g. 50 customers per 12m bus) potentially by year end, should ridership 
increase. 

b) Routing changes on 27 bus routes to improve connections to Line 5, as 
described in Attachment 3, including: 
i) The introduction of the 179 Castlefield. 
ii) Routing changes resulting in service introduced on the following roadways: 

• Castlefield Ave (from Kincort St to Salinas Ct and from Danesbury Ave to 
Marlee Ave), Kincort St from Castlefield Ave to Ingram Dr, Roselawn Ave 
(from Salinas Ct to Marlee Ave) and Danesbury Ave (from Roselawn Ave to 
Castlefield Ave) required to operate 179 Castlefield;  

• Photography Dr, Keelesdale Rd and Black Creek Dr (from Photography Dr to 
Weston Rd) required to connect to Line 5 at Mount Dennis Station; and,  

• Avenue Rd (from Chaplin Cres to Eglinton Ave) required to connect to Line 5 
at Avenue Station.  

iii) Routing changes resulting in service removed on the following roadways: 

• Oriole Pkwy (from Chaplin Cr to Eglinton Ave West) required to connect to 
Line 5 at Avenue Station. 

• Wicksteed Ave (from Laird Dr to Brentcliffe Rd) and Brentcliffe Rd (from 
Vanderhoof Ave to Wicksteed Ave) required to connect to Laird Station on 
Line 5. 

c) Routing changes on 5 bus routes to support customer travel patterns as 
described in Attachment 3, including: 
i) Routing changes required to operate route 150 Eastern Avenue resulting in 

service introduced on Eastern Ave from Front St to Adelaide St 
East/Richmond St East.  
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ii) Routing changes required to extend route 8 Broadview to Coxwell Station 
resulting in service removed on Plains Rd and Lankin Blvd. 

2. Direct staff to forward the 2022 ASP to all City Councillors, the Deputy City Manager, 
Infrastructure and Development Services, General Manager of Transportation 
Services, Chief Planner, all members of the City Mobility Table, as well as the 
General Managers of Brampton Transit, Durham Region Transit, Metrolinx, 
Mississauga Transit (MiWay) and York Region Transit. 

 
 
 
 
 
  


